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Leadership interview with Mr. Posner  

    In fifth grade we were learning about leaders. We 
were learning about how a leader should be like and 
about the different types of leaders. In EAL we learned 
about leaders at Dwight. We interviewed Mr. Posner 
and learned what he thought a leader should be like. 

Thank you to Mr. Posner! 

Mr. Posner 
 
When we asked Mr. Posner how long he 
has worked at Dwight he said 4 years. We 
learned that he is a busy man and 
sometimes he has to do work on weekends, 
but he always leaves some time for fun. He 
said that in school his favorite subject was 
math. The last question we asked was 
"What is a leader to you?" He said that it is 
someone who helps, is a positive person 
and who inspires other people.   


